
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
  There will be a public hearing on an ordinance with respect to the approval by 
Greenville County, South Carolina of the development of the Joint County Industrial and 
Business Park between Greenville County, South Carolina and Anderson County, South 
Carolina.  The property to be included in the Industrial Business Park specifically includes 
Bosch Rexroth Corporation located at 8 Southchase Court, Fountain Inn, South Carolina.  Said 
public hearing is to occur at a meeting of the Greenville County Council on Tuesday, March 6 at 
6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers.  
 
 
      GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA 
 
      Herman J. Kirven, Chairman  
      Greenville County Council 
    
 
 


